
From: Mavromatis William
Sent: 2015-06-25 11:43:55 AM
To: Zeuner Alois
Subject: Muskrat Falls Gates - Installation Start

Hello Alois, 

Based on the latest feedback from LCP, we are looking at possibly starting installation activities on the spillway in
September 2015. 

Due to the delay with Astaldi, the construction sequence has changed. The downstream will be available first, in September,
and the upstream approximately 2 months after that. The current staffing plan calls for 2 HAL mechanical supervisors to be at
site at the start of installation – but In consideration of this sequence change, perhaps we can have only 1 supervisor for
September/October and the second supervisor starting with upstream activities in November. 

In any case, can you please confirm that these supervisors are available, and how much advance notice would be required prior
to their deployment. 

Thanks 

Bill Mavromatis 
Project Manager 

ANDRITZ HYDRO CANADA INC 
6100, aut. Transcanadienne 
Pointe-Claire, QC 
Canada, H9R 1B9 
Office: +1 (514) 428-6822 
Cell: +1 (514) 913-4431 
Fax: +1 (514) 428-6712 
william.mavromatis@andritz-hydro.com 
www.vatech-hydro.com/ 

CIMFP Exhibit P-02897 Page 1



Email Header: 
MIME-Version: 1.0
Date: Thu, 25 Jun 2015 11:43:55 -0400
Message-ID:
Content-Type: text/plain; charset=utf-8
Content-Transfer-Encoding: quoted-printable
X-Priority: Normal
TO: Zeuner Alois;
From: "Mavromatis William" <William>
CKX-Bounce-Address: William
Subject: Muskrat Falls Gates - Installation Start

 

CIMFP Exhibit P-02897 Page 2




